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20th September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely summer break. It has been lovely to welcome the students 
back into school over the past two weeks. 
 
At the beginning of each year, we like to give new parents/carers the opportunity to have a 
look around the school with their children so they can see the environment their child will 
be studying in. This is a very informal afternoon, and not compulsory, so no booking is 
required. We simply ask that you arrange to meet your child in the Amphitheatre on 
Thursday 29th September from 3.30pm - 4.15pm. Your child can then take you on a tour of 
the school and show you where they are based for tutor and their lessons, and where their 
designated break and lunchtime spaces are. 
 
Please note that if your child has a club on the day, you can meet them at 4.45pm after their 
club has finished and have a tour afterwards. The school will be open to visitors until 
5.30pm. Please note that this is not a Parents’ Evening, as these are scheduled later in the 
school year, but I am sure you will have the opportunity to say hello to many of the teachers 
at this time, as they will be working in their classrooms. Members of the Senior Leadership 
Team and the Special Educational Needs team will be available in the Amphitheatre if you 
have any questions or concerns you wish to raise. In the event of bad weather, you will be 
met at the Amphitheatre and directed to an indoor space to meet with your child. 
 
We look forward to meeting any interested parents/carers on Thursday 29th September. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Beth Laing 
Deputy Headteacher 


